
   Hulst Jepsen Physical Therapy 

is a proud sponsor of T.A.G. Beach 

Volleyball Club in Lowell, MI. We will be 

providing athletic training for 3 adult 

beach volleyball tournaments this 

summer! We will also have physical 

therapists providing free consultations and services at 

a booth. Sign up for a tournament or swing by to see us! 

Visit the events page listed above for more information.

Hulst Jepsen is a proud sponsor 

of the Mental Health Color Run 

on May 14, at Grand Haven High 

School! In an effort to diminish 

the stigma of Mental Health, the 

Grand Haven High School Student Senate is creating 

the first-ever Mental Health Color Run! This run will not 

only help to decrease the stigma but proceeds will be 

donated to organizations that support this cause as well.         

       1 Mile Fun Run/Walk @ 8am         5K Run @ 9am 

Visit the events page listed above for more information.
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UPCOMING EVENTS

 MAY 14MENTAL HEALTH COLOR RUN

STARTS MAY 14T.A.G. BEACH VOLLEYBALL

hjphysicaltherapy.com/upcoming-events

GRAND HAVEN17272 ROBBINS RD.

IN OBSERVANCE OF MEMORIAL DAY, 
ALL CLINICS WILL BE CLOSED ON 

MONDAY, MAY 30TH
 

MEET OUR NEWEST PHYSICAL THERAPIST

ZACH RAEHTZ, DPT
  Zach is a licensed physical 

therapist at our Grandville clinic.

He obtained a Bachelor of 

Science in Exercise Science from 

Grand Valley State University 

and his Doctorate of Physical 

Therapy from the University 

of St. Augustine for Health 

Sciences. Zach is passionate 

about helping his patients reach 

their goals and getting them back to doing what they 

love! He enjoys hiking, camping, and going to the gym.

WELCOME TO THE TEAM, ZACH!

CHECK OUT OUR LATEST BLOGS

 “If you see DPT 

after your physical 

therapist’s name, 

will you think about 

calling them doctor?... 

If you see extra letters 

following the name of 

your physical therapist, 

it means they took 

advanced post-

graduate education.”

DID YOU KNOW YOUR 
PHYSICAL THERAPIST  

IS A DOCTOR?

- Nicole McCarrell, PTA

 “What else is out 

there when I’m just 

not sure my kiddo is 

on track?... Pediatric 

physical therapy 

focuses on kiddos of 

all ages, gross motor 

skills, fine motor skills, 

and being able to 

adapt and move about 

in their environments.”

MEETING BABY 
MILESTONES

- Kristina Simons, DPT

TUESDAY, MAY 3FREE FASHION SHOW

 Join us Tuesday, May 3rd at the Love Your Neighbor 

Fashion Show for a night of fashion, shopping, and fun 

on Harvey Street in downtown Hudsonville. Vendor 

Shopping goes from 5-7pm with the Fashion Show 

running from 7-8pm. FREE and open to the public. Bring 

your own chair! The first 100 people receive a VIP bag! 

Visit   lovewm.org/fashionshow   for more information.

22 LOCATIONS AND COUNTING

GRAND HAVEN RIBBON CUTTING


